
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Children in Need 
Well done to everyone who has come in a variety of different guises today for Children in 
Need. Thank you for all the donations that have come in for this charity. 
 
Christmas Fair Friday 30th November 5.00pm-7.00pm 
We have survived until mid-November without a Christmas tree appearing on the newsletter, but with only two 
weeks to go until our Christmas Fair the preparations are in full swing. Thank you to those people who  
have donated to our tombola stalls. Donations are however still urgently required for these stalls. 
Items for the adult’s tombola and the chocolate tombola are still required. Any good quality soft 
toys that still may be hiding in your house that have been outgrown (or forgotten!) can still be 
brought in for our soft toy tombola. If you are able to help with any of the above, please drop the 
items in to Mrs Stanton in the office. Many thanks. 
 
Raffle tickets will be coming out early next week. 
 
Bookshop 
This will be on Wednesday 21st November at the following times: 
Nursery – 11.45am 
Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 – 2.30pm 
Years 3, 4,5 & 6 – 3.15pm 
 
Miss France 
As I am sure most of you will have realised Miss France is due to give birth very (very!!) soon! Yesterday was Miss 
France’s last day with us before she started her maternity leave. I am sure you will join with all the staff in wishing 
Miss France and her husband all the best with the imminent birth. Mrs Sligo, who has been working alongside 
Miss France since September will remain in Year 6. 
 
At the other end of maternity leave spectrum, we have Mrs Vallons returning to school next week after her time 
away. We look forward to welcoming her back. 
 
Change of dates 
Please note that the House non-uniform day is now Thursday 20th December.  
 
On Friday 14th December it is the National Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day.  If children (and staff) would 
like to wear a Christmas jumper for this day with non-uniform, then please do.  If you feel that you would like to 
donate to the charity please do that from home by following the website  https://christmasjumperday.org/  
Please don’t bring money into school to donate as we will not be collecting for this charity. 
 
We will also be wearing our Christmas jumpers (with school uniform though) on Wednesday 19th December for 
our Christmas dinner and Friday 22nd December as already advertised, so the jumpers will get plenty of wear this 
year! 
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Diary Dates 
Wednesday 21st November Bookshop 
Friday 30th November Christmas Fair (5.00pm-7.00pm) 
Saturday 1st December  Pegswood Community Hub Christmas Fair 
Friday 7th December Nursery Open Afternoon for new starters 
Saturday 8th December Girls’ choir performance – St Margaret’s Church (7.00pm) Tickets 

available from Pegswood Community Hub 
Tuesday 11th December Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (2.00pm) 
 Year 3 & 4 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Wednesday 12th December Nursery & Reception Nativity Performance to grandparents (9.30am) 

Key Stage 1 Christmas Performance (6.00pm) 
Thursday 13th December Nursery & Reception performance for parents (9.30am) 
 Year 5 & 6 Christmas event (6.00pm) 
Friday 14th December Christmas Jumper Day – non-uniform 
Monday 17th December NO NURSERY AM 
 Nursery & Reception Christmas party (1.15pm-3.15pm) 
Tuesday 18th December Girls’ Choir trip to Houses of Parliament 

Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party (1.30pm – 3.15pm) 
Wednesday 19th December Christmas Dinner with Christmas jumpers (school uniform apart from 

jumper) 
 Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party 
Thursday 20th December House non-uniform day 
Friday 21st December   Christmas jumper can be worn (school uniform apart from jumper) 
 School closes for Christmas holidays (3.15pm) 
Monday 7th January  School opens for Spring Term 

 


